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Comments: To whom it May Concern, 

I am writing today to comment on the proposed Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project. Quite frankly I am

alarmed that at this space in time when mature Forest are needed to mitigate climate change and to preserve

healthy habitat. New understanding of Forests' have brought in doubts about our ideas of what makes a healthy

forest. Elder trees are very important to the health of surrounding trees especially during extreme weather

events. I think this project is a bad idea and we need to prioritize health of the environments that these trees

inhabit over money. The time is now to change our ways of doing things. 

Thank you for giving this opportunity to express my concerns about the Telephone Gap Integrated Resource

Project.

Sincerely,

Marcia Hylan


